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Tuesday, 09 November 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Re: Christmas Nativity Performances 

We are looking forward to being able to hold some Christmas events this season.  At present we are aiming to 

produce two Christmas Nativities.  One will be for pupils in Purple and Green Class and the other for pupils in Red 

and Blue Class. 

As the Covid rates are continuing to remain high in Tameside, (Ranked 4th in GM at the moment), this has to be a 

situation that is managed for school performances under the risk assessment procedures.   

Many schools have cancelled their performances this year, but I am keen for our events to go ahead, whilst being 

mindful of making safe and sensible decisions for pupils, parents and staff.  Therefore, I am making you aware of 

some future dates in advance so that you can make arrangements with your work-places. 

Plays this year will be restricted to two family members and on an allotted date as follows: 

• Purple Class parents are invited to attend on Monday 13th December at 2pm. 

• Green Class parents are invited to attend on Tuesday 14th December at 9.30am. 

• Red Class parents are invited to attend on Tuesday 14th December at 2pm. 

• Blue Class parents are invited to attend on Wednesday 15th December at 9.30am. 

Tickets will be available from the office at a cost of £1 commencing from Monday 6th December. 

With these arrangements in place and my fingers crossed firmly I am very much hoping that plays will go ahead.  

In the event that changes have to be made, we will film both plays and ensure that a copy is securely sent to all 

our parents. 

Regards, 

 

Mrs J Marrow 
Headteacher 
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